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I am against continuing net pens in Puget Sound. Our ecosystem is fragile. We should not accept
this amount of waste in the water system. We have an amazing marine life here. We should do
what we can to preserve it. i agree with the points put forward by Our Sound Our Salmon and
want to hear the challenges from SEPA. Please preserve the water quality. we can't really get it
back.


